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Celebrations at Bart 
What a great week connecting with our 
community!  Teachers worked hard to 
make families feel welcome and confident 
that they children are in a supportive 
environment!  Let’s tackle this full week 
and then we get a nice rewarding break 
soon! 

Community Spotlight: 

The Razgaitis Family  

A very special thanks to Mr. Darius 

Razgaitis and his family for all their 

work with setting up, running and 

cleaning up from the Book Fair.  This 

took many hours and it was one of  the 

most successful fairs in many years!  

Thank you for supporting our School! 

Our November        

Student of the Month:  

Ryder Gregory 

Great job Ryder!  

Thank you to Mrs. 

Sipe for attending the 

Board meeting and 

presenting Ryder and 

his family.   

Bus Challenge is 

BACK!   

You may have noticed the 

track is up in the center of 

the building.  During 

morning meeting this 

week please let learners 

know that it will be start-

ing soon!  

“Be you best on the bus!” 
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Dates to Remember:   

November 16th- Health Care Enrollment due date for full time employees 

November 21st to December 3rd– Texas Roadhouse Fundraiser 

November 23rd– Incentive Day 

November 24th to November 28th– Thanksgiving Break 

November 30th– Math Olympics 

November 30th– 5th grade Chorus to the HS for practice (2:15 PM) 

December 1st– 3rd, 4th, & 5th grades to HS for concert 

December 2nd– Picture Retake day 

December 5th– PTO Meeting 6pm, Student of Month @ Board meeting 7:30 PM 

December 6th– Fire Drill 3:00 PM 

December 6th & 7th - 2B Meetings– schedule emailed after we hear from families. 

December 7th– Schoolwide Title 1 meeting 

December 8th– Polar Express Early Learning Event @ QE 5:30PM 

December 23rd– Incentive Day, Math Olympics, Door contest winner(s) chosen. 

PTO Updates: 

Our next PTO fundraiser is 

Emma’s popcorn!  There 

are flyers being sent home 

with each learner this week.  

Feel free to order some for 

yourself as well!  The PTO 

makes a profit back on eve-

ry item sold.  They make a 

great gift too! 

We had an EXTREMELY successful 

Book fair this year… over $4,700 in 

sales!  That’s the highest total in 

several years!  Thank you to every-

one who purchased books for sup-

porting our PTO.   

Big THANK YOU  to our PTO for 

providing out dinner last Thursday 

night!  A special thanks to the Den-

ver Family for all their work with set 

up and clean up! 

Door Decorating Contest is back! 

I want to give you lots of time to start plan-

ning for the door contest.  This year we are 

going to have a “Winter Holidays Around 

the World”  Feel free to choose whatever 

country or area of the world you would 

want to. Winners will be announced on De-

cember 23rd.  

Happy decorating!   


